
Recruitment Fair #1 – TUESDAY | 8/6/24 | 3:55p-6p | EASTERN TIME 

Brown University/Butler Hospital Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.brown.edu/academics/medical/general-psychiatry-residency-program/home 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Tracey Guthrie, MD 

Cape Fear Valley/Campbell University 
https://www.capefearvalley.com/residency/psychiatry-home.html 
Program Description 
Training Director: Scott Klenzak, MD 
 
Columbia/New York State Psychiatric Institute 
https://www.columbiapsychiatry.org/education-and-training/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Melissa Arbuckle, MD, PhD 

Community Health Network Psychiatry Residency, Indianapolis, IN 
https://www.ecommunity.com/education-research/psychiatry-residency-program 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Ann Cunningham, DO 

Dartmouth Hitchcock Medical Center 
https://gme.dartmouth-hitchcock.org/adult_psych.html 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Gillian Sowden, MD 

Duke Psychiatry Residency 
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Heather Vestal, MD, MHS 

East Tennessee State University Department of Psychiatry 
https://www.etsu.edu/com/psychiatry/residents/interested.php 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Shambhavi Chandraiah, MD 

https://www.brown.edu/academics/medical/general-psychiatry-residency-program/home
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/631/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/7izl72nggoqb85d/Tracey%20Guthrie%20-%20Department%20of%20Psychiatry.mp4?dl=0
https://www.capefearvalley.com/residency/psychiatry-home.html
https://www.capefearvalley.com/residency/psychiatry-home.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1777/0
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.columbiapsychiatry.org/education-and-training/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/601/325
https://youtu.be/lRidfM57F6Y
http://www.ecommunity.com/psychresidency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/987/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NBflz3Eofgc
https://gme.dartmouth-hitchcock.org/adult_psych.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/622/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/a0q2o4kr475vrq5/Gillian%20Sowden%20-%20Recruitement%20Video%20New%20Music.mp4?dl=0
https://psychiatry.duke.edu/education/residency-programs/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/595/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/qyq4bp79e9m2prf/Heather%20Vestal%20-%20PSYCH-Residency%20Video_FINAL.mp4?dl=0
https://www.etsu.edu/com/psychiatry/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/991/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/mwc01vson2oqiag/Shambhavi%20Chandraiah%20-%20Quillen%20Psychiatry%20Residency%20Program%20Director%20overview%20V1.mp4?dl=0


Emory University 
http://psychiatry.emory.edu/education/general_residency/index.html 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Ann Schwartz, MD 

George Washington University 
https://smhs.gwu.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency-message-director 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Benedicto Borja, MD 

Institute of Living/Hartford Hospital 
https://instituteofliving.org/health-professionals/for-physicians/residencies-
fellowships/adult-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Adrienne Bentman, MD 

John Peter Smith Psychiatry Program 
https://jpshealthnet.org/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Dustin DeMoss, DO, MSc 

Maimonides Medical Center 
https://maimo.org/medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Anetta Raysin, DO 

NYU Grossman School of Medicine, Psychiatry Program 
https://med.nyu.edu/departments-institutes/psychiatry/education/residency-programs 
Program Description 
Training Director: Deepti Anbarasan, MD 

Prisma Health/University of South Carolina School of Medicine - Greenville 
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-
greenville 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Neha Hudepohl, MD 

 
 

http://psychiatry.emory.edu/education/general_residency/index.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/585/325
https://vimeo.com/578134347/ffd9181431
https://smhs.gwu.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency-message-director
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/718/325
https://smhs.gwu.edu/psychiatry/education-training/residency-message-director
https://instituteofliving.org/health-professionals/for-physicians/residencies-fellowships/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://instituteofliving.org/health-professionals/for-physicians/residencies-fellowships/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1781/0
https://jpshealthnet.org/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/684/325
https://maimo.org/medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/715/325
https://vimeo.com/473138420/c2daa1be44
https://med.nyu.edu/departments-institutes/psychiatry/education/residency-programs
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/594/325
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-greenville
https://academics.prismahealth.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies/psychiatry-greenville
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/652/325
https://youtu.be/aph-So-VbsA


Quinnipiac University Frank H. Netter MD School of Medicine Program 
https://medicine.qu.edu/graduate-medical-education/rural-psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Video 
Training Director: Remy Sirken, MD 
 
St. Luke's University Health Network 
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-
fellowships/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Christine Marchionni, MD 

University Of Kentucky Psychiatry Program and Integrated Child Psychiatry Track 
https://psychiatry.med.uky.edu/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Rachel Yadon, MD 

University of Maryland/Sheppard Pratt Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.umms.org/ummc/pros/gme/residency/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Mark Ehrenreich, MD 

WellSpan Health/York Hospital Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.wellspan.org/For-Healthcare-Professionals/Education-and-
Development/Graduate-Medical-Education/Psychiatry-Residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Arya Soman, MD 
 
West Virginia University Department of Behavioral Medicine & Psychiatry 
https://medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/bmed/residency/general-psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Daniel Elswick, MD 
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Advocate Lutheran General Hospital 
https://www.advocatehealth.com/education/residency-opportunities/advocate-lgh/lgh-
residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Marla Hartzen, MD 

https://medicine.qu.edu/graduate-medical-education/rural-psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1789/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1789/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bexTIN1W1ZU&t=5s
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/psychiatry-residency
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/980/325
https://psychiatry.med.uky.edu/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/596/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b32FFu6CJpA
https://www.umms.org/ummc/pros/gme/residency/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/745/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l782fzS8clI&t=26s
https://www.wellspan.org/For-Healthcare-Professionals/Education-and-Development/Graduate-Medical-Education/Psychiatry-Residency
https://www.wellspan.org/For-Healthcare-Professionals/Education-and-Development/Graduate-Medical-Education/Psychiatry-Residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1772/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1772/0
https://medicine.hsc.wvu.edu/bmed/residency/general-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/634/325
https://youtu.be/i0gRQrFH9Yo
https://www.advocatehealth.com/education/residency-opportunities/advocate-lgh/lgh-residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.advocatehealth.com/education/residency-opportunities/advocate-lgh/lgh-residency-programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/610/325


Baylor College of Medicine 
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-
sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Lindsey Pershern, MD 

Broadlawns UnityPoint Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.dmpsychres.org/index.cfm 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Rebecca Lundquist, MD 

Cambridge Health Alliance Adult Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.challiance.org/academics/psychiatry/adult-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Marcela Almeida, MD 

Central Michigan University College of Medicine/CMU Medical Education Partners 
https://www.cmich.edu/academics/colleges/college-of-
medicine/education/residency/psychiatry 
View Video 
Training Director: Asif Khan, MD 

Lahey Clinic 
https://www.lahey.org/lhmc/research-residencies/residencies/lahey-clinic-psychiatry-
residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Laura Safar, MD 

Loyola University Medical Center Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://loyolamedicine.org/gme/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Theodote Pontikes, MD, MBA-HCM, DFAACAP, DFAPA 

Medstar University Hospital Department of Psychiatry Residency Training 
Program 
https://www.medstarhealth.org/education/affiliated-hospitals-2/medstar-georgetown-
university-hospital/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Mayada Akil, MD 

https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.bcm.edu/departments/psychiatry-and-behavioral-sciences/education/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/672/325
https://youtu.be/ncJkBWpZD8k
https://www.dmpsychres.org/index.cfm
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/663/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/efuvx17x0r7x3at/Becca%20Kritenbrink%20-%20Broadlawns%20UnityPoint%20Psychiatry%20Residency%20Program.mp4?dl=0
https://www.challiance.org/academics/psychiatry/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1776/0
https://www.cmich.edu/colleges/med/Education/Residency/Psych/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.cmich.edu/colleges/med/Education/Residency/Psych/Pages/default.aspx
https://youtu.be/AVJs1ZITYrU
https://www.lahey.org/lhmc/research-residencies/residencies/lahey-clinic-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.lahey.org/lhmc/research-residencies/residencies/lahey-clinic-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1784/0
https://loyolamedicine.org/gme/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/719/325
https://youtu.be/ctsaMUCwOdg
https://www.medstarhealth.org/education/affiliated-hospitals-2/medstar-georgetown-university-hospital/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.medstarhealth.org/education/affiliated-hospitals-2/medstar-georgetown-university-hospital/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/747/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dGWOsk9I0Z4


MGH/McLean Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://mghmcleanpsychiatry.massgeneralbrigham.org/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Isabel Lagomasino, MD 

New York Medical College at Saint Joseph’s Medical Center Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.saintjosephs.org/residency-programs/nymc-at-saint-joseph%27s-
psychiatric-residency-program 
Program Description 
Training Director: Richard Gersh, MD, DLFAPA 

Penn State University 
https://residency.med.psu.edu/programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Training Director: Ahmad Hameed, MD 

Riverside Medical Center 
https://www.riversidehealthcare.org/professional-education/gme/psychiatry-residency-
program/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Mary Belford, MD 

University of Chicago 
https://psychiatry.uchicago.edu/education/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Deborah Spitz, MD 

Tower Health-Phoenixville Hospital 
https://towerhealth.org/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Donna Sudak, MD 

Tulane Triple Board (Pediatrics/Psychiatry/Child and Adolescent Psychiatry) 
https://medicine.tulane.edu/departments/clinical-sciences/psychiatry/academic-
programs/residencies/triple-board-program 
Program Description 
Training Director: Myo Thwin Myint, MD 

 

https://mghmcleanpsychiatry.massgeneralbrigham.org/
https://mghmcleanpsychiatry.massgeneralbrigham.org/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1785/0
https://www.saintjosephs.org/residency-programs/nymc-at-saint-joseph%27s-psychiatric-residency-program
https://www.saintjosephs.org/residency-programs/nymc-at-saint-joseph%27s-psychiatric-residency-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1786/0
https://residency.med.psu.edu/programs/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.riversidehealthcare.org/professional-education/gme/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.riversidehealthcare.org/professional-education/gme/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1790/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D_5I_mEFJGo
https://psychiatry.uchicago.edu/education/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/706/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpZoq3tNyns
https://towerhealth.org/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/660/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/vv7piebmt516bx8/phoenixville_dr_sudak_vf%20%28Original%29%20%281%29.mp4?dl=0
https://medicine.tulane.edu/departments/clinical-sciences/psychiatry/academic-programs/residencies/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://medicine.tulane.edu/departments/clinical-sciences/psychiatry/academic-programs/residencies/adult-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/996/325


University of Colorado Anschutz Medical Campus 
https://medschool.cuanschutz.edu/psychiatry/education/psychiatryresidency 
Training Director:  Kyle Baird, DO 
 
University of Missouri – Columbia 
https://medicine.missouri.edu/departments/psychiatry/residency 
Training Director: Ravi Shankar, MD 

University of Oklahoma School of Community Medicine - Tulsa 
https://www.ou.edu/tulsa/residency/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director : Ashley Walker, MD 

University of Texas Southwestern General Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-
school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/. 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Adam Brenner, MD 
 
University of Tennessee Health Science, Psychiatry Training Program 
https://www.uthsc.edu/psychiatry/residency/index.php 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Paul Hill, MD 

Recruitment Fair #3 – TUESDAY | 8/20/24 | 3:55P-6P PACIFIC TIME 

 
Beaumont Psychiatry Residency (Michigan) 
https://www.beaumont.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-
programs/psychiatry/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Jeffrey Guina, MD 
 
El Rio Health Psychiatry Residency 
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Video 
Training Director: Brittany Pace, MD 
 
Family Health Centers of San Diego 
https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/ 
Video 
Training Director: Karim Ghobrial-Sedky, MD 

https://medschool.cuanschutz.edu/psychiatry/education/psychiatryresidency
https://medicine.missouri.edu/departments/psychiatry/residency
https://www.ou.edu/tulsa/residency/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/588/325
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/
https://www.utsouthwestern.edu/education/medical-school/departments/psychiatry/education-and-training/residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1773/0
https://player.vimeo.com/video/473140487
https://www.uthsc.edu/psychiatry/residency/index.php
http://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/1021
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WQMrFRflQxY
https://www.beaumont.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.beaumont.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1775/0
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://elrio.org/careers/teaching-health-center/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1778/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1778/0
https://youtu.be/f0U9SFpk26g
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/
https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/
https://www.fhcsd.org/education/gme/residency-programs/psychiatry/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ


Indiana University School of Medicine Pediatrics/Psychiatry/Child and Adolescent 
Psychiatry (Triple Board) 
https://medicine.iu.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/triple-board 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Rachel Yoder, MD 

Kaiser Permanente San Jose Psychiatry Residency 
https://residency-ncal.kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/psychiatry-san-jose/ 
Program Description 
Video 
Training Director: Zhongshu Yang, MD 
 
Lehigh Valley Health Network 
https://www.lvhn.org/education/residency-and-fellowship-opportunities/psychiatry-
residency/psychiatry-residency-faculty 
Training Director: Katherine Martin, MD 
 
Samaritan Health Services 
https://www.samhealth.org/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Patricia Krisar White, MD 

SUNY Upstate Medical University 
https://www.upstate.edu/psych/education/residency/index.php 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Justin Meyer, MD 

Texas Institute of Graduate Medical Education and Research (TIGMER) 
https://tigmer.com/psychiatry 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Jason Miller, DO 

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center El Paso 
https://ttuhscep.edu/som/psychiatry/training/alberta/default.aspx 
Program Description 
Training Director: Silvina Tonarelli, MD 

University of California, Irvine 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: John Luo, MD 

https://medicine.iu.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/triple-board
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1780/0
https://youtu.be/HmfkicZf48w
https://residency-ncal.kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/psychiatry-san-jose/
https://residency-ncal.kaiserpermanente.org/residency/psychiatry/psychiatry-san-jose/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1783/0
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UClCJIwnkPYwSENuRRdQMxSQ
https://www.lvhn.org/education/residency-and-fellowship-opportunities/psychiatry-residency/psychiatry-residency-faculty
https://www.lvhn.org/education/residency-and-fellowship-opportunities/psychiatry-residency/psychiatry-residency-faculty
https://www.samhealth.org/
https://samhealth.org/careers-education/graduate-medical-education/our-programs/psychiatric-resident-program/
https://www.upstate.edu/psych/education/residency/index.php
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/688/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HrxJNDSZHNM
https://tigmer.com/psychiatry
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1803/0
https://youtu.be/PYAG7KojohU
https://ttuhscep.edu/som/psychiatry/training/alberta/default.aspx
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1791/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/741/325
https://youtu.be/Sncm3AYymMY


University of Arizona College of Medicine-Phoenix Psychiatry Residency Training 
Program 
https://phoenixmed.arizona.edu/psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Andrea Waxman, MD 

University of California, Davis 
https://health.ucdavis.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/adult/index.html 
Program Description 
Training Director: Belinda Bandstra, MD 

University of California, San Francisco 
https://psych.ucsf.edu/rtp 
Program Description 
Training Director: Alissa Peterson, MD 

University of Florida College of Medicine - Gainesville 
https://psychiatry.ufl.edu/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
View Video 
Training Director: Ludmila De Faria, MD 

University of Iowa Hospital & Clinics Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://gme.medicine.uiowa.edu/psychiatry-residency/about-program 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Erin Crocker, MD 

University of Nevada Reno 
https://med.unr.edu/psychiatry/residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Arden D Dingle, MD 

University of Utah Health/Huntsman Mental Health Institute 
https://medicine.utah.edu/psychiatry/residency/adult 
Program Description 
Training Director: Paul Carlson, MD 

 

https://phoenixmed.arizona.edu/psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/581/325
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KtJvUGWiDHE
https://health.ucdavis.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/adult/index.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1793/0
https://psych.ucsf.edu/rtp
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/690/325
https://psychiatry.ufl.edu/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1794/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=__MvR265ht4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y-fLJCFYd2I
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y-fLJCFYd2I
https://gme.medicine.uiowa.edu/psychiatry-residency/about-program
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/693/325
https://medicine.uiowa.edu/psychiatry/education/residency-programs
https://med.unr.edu/psychiatry/residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/637/325
https://medicine.utah.edu/psychiatry/residency/adult
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1771/0
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Albert Einstein College of Medicine Psychiatry Residency Training 
Program/Montefiore Medical Center 
https://www.montefiore.org/professional-training-programs-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Ana Ozdoba, MD 

Authority Health GME 
https://authorityhealth.org/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Theadia Carey, MD 
 
Carolinas Medical Center/Atrium Health 
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-
residencies/psychiatry 
Program Description 
Training Director: Lynneice Bowen, MD 

Donald and Barbara Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell General 
Adult Psychiatry Program 
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-general-adult-
psychiatry-zucker-hillside-hospital 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Michael Greenspan, MD 

Donald and Barbara Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell Health --
Staten Island University Hospital 
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-
staten-island-university-hospital 
Program Description 
Training Director: Anna Costakis, MD, MBA 

EVMS Psychiatry Residency (Eastern Virginia Medical School) 
https://www.evms.edu/psychiatry/residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Shriti Patel, MD 

Healthy Rural California, Inc 
https://healthyruralca.org/community-psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Rachel Mitchell, MD 

https://www.montefiore.org/professional-training-programs-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/613/325
https://authorityhealth.org/graduate-medical-education/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1774/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1774/0
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-residencies/psychiatry
https://atriumhealth.org/education/graduate-medical-education/physician-residencies/psychiatry
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https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-general-adult-psychiatry-zucker-hillside-hospital
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-general-adult-psychiatry-zucker-hillside-hospital
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/636/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/kdbu1pl1vau3k4t/John%20Young%20-%20northwell_gme_zhh_v8.mp4?dl=0
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-staten-island-university-hospital
https://professionals.northwell.edu/graduate-medical-education/residency-psychiatry-staten-island-university-hospital
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/635/325
https://www.evms.edu/psychiatry/residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/591/325
https://healthyruralca.org/community-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://healthyruralca.org/community-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://healthyruralca.org/community-psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1779/0


Indiana University School of Medicine Indianapolis Psychiatry Residency 
Program 
https://medicine.iu.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/indianapolis 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Aimee Patel, MD 

Medstar Health Baltimore Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.medstarhealth.org/services/behavioral-health 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Theodora Balis, MD 

Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai (Morningside/West) 
https://icahn.mssm.edu/education/residencies-fellowships/list/msw-msm-psychiatry-
residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Paul Rosenfield, MD 

NewYork-Presbyterian/Weill Cornell Medicine 
https://psychiatry.weill.cornell.edu/education-training/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Daniel Knoepflmacher, MD 

Northeast Georgia Medical Center 
https://www.ngmcgme.org/program/psychiatry-residency/ 
View Video 
Training Director: Kalpana Prasad, MD 

Novant Health New Hanover Regional Medical Center Combined Civilian-Military 
Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.novanthealth.org/medical-education/nhrmc/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Julia Triggs, MD 
 
Ocean Medical Center 
https://www.oceanmedicalcenter.com/health-professionals/residency-and-fellowship-
programs/psychiatry-residency-program/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Saba Afzal, MD 

https://medicine.iu.edu/psychiatry/education/residency/indianapolis
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/626/325
https://youtu.be/HmfkicZf48w
https://www.medstarhealth.org/services/behavioral-health
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1795/0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dGWOsk9I0Z4
https://icahn.mssm.edu/education/residencies-fellowships/list/msw-msm-psychiatry-residency
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https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/975/325
https://psychiatry.weill.cornell.edu/education-training/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1787/0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/vcwx4aziwvksfbt/Daniel%20Knoepflmacher%2C%20MD%20-%202020%20Residency%20Tour%20Video.mov?dl=0
https://www.ngmcgme.org/program/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.dropbox.com/s/bd9ytb5pz7epdo6/Kalpana%20Prasad%20-%20Psych%20Welcome%20%28v8%29.mp4?dl=0
https://www.novanthealth.org/medical-education/nhrmc/psychiatry-residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1788/0
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1788/0
https://www.oceanmedicalcenter.com/health-professionals/residency-and-fellowship-programs/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.oceanmedicalcenter.com/health-professionals/residency-and-fellowship-programs/psychiatry-residency-program/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/674/325


Texas A&M Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://medicine.tamu.edu/psychiatry/index.html 
Program Description 
Training Director: Andy Harper, MD 

University of California, Los Angeles - Olive View Psychiatry Residency Program 
https://www.uclaovpsych.org/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Iljie Fitzgerald, MD, MS 

University of Massachusetts Chan Medical School 
https://www.umassmed.edu/psychiatry/residency/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Auralyd Padilla, MD 

University of North Carolina - Chapel Hill 
https://www.med.unc.edu/psych/education/residencies/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Karon Dawkins, MD 

University of Washington Boise Psychiatry Residency 
https://www.uwboisepsychiatryresidency.info/ 
Program Description 
Training Director: Liz Gass, MD, MPH 

Wake Forest School of Medicine 
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-
fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Sahil Munjal, MD 
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Einstein Healthcare Network 
https://www.jeffersonhealth.org/about-us/academic-programs/graduate-medical-
education/residency-programs/psychiatry-einstein 
Program Description 
Training Director: Kimberly Best, MD 

https://medicine.tamu.edu/psychiatry/index.html
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/617/325
https://www.uclaovpsych.org/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1792/0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/04860hngqju0q7t/Iljie%20Fitzgerald%2C%20M.D.%2C%20M.S%20-%20OVMC%20Psychiatry%20Recruitment%20Video%202021.mp4?dl=0
https://www.umassmed.edu/psychiatry/residency/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/657/325
https://www.dropbox.com/s/xh2qrj024uihgj4/Umass%20Tour%20Video%20Auralyd%20Padilla%20Candelario.mp4?dl=0
https://www.med.unc.edu/psych/education/residencies/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/633/325
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.med.unc.edu%2Fpsych%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fsites%2F839%2F2023%2F11%2Func_residency_2023__psychiatry-540p-1.mp4&data=05%7C02%7C%7Ca24e8bcda2be4c3a1e0608dc80b1a7b6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638526747741681952%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2sAI5LafZQLQSzYmXqF%2Bea3fE9bQ32Mce%2BqSB1GUqIU%3D&reserved=0
https://www.uwboisepsychiatryresidency.info/
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1770/0
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency
https://school.wakehealth.edu/education-and-training/residencies-and-fellowships/general-psychiatry-residency
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/view/998/325
https://www.jeffersonhealth.org/about-us/academic-programs/graduate-medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-einstein
https://www.jeffersonhealth.org/about-us/academic-programs/graduate-medical-education/residency-programs/psychiatry-einstein
https://www.aadprt.org/download_file/1796/0


Hackensack Meridian Health - Jersey Shore University Department Of Psychiatry 
https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/Healthcare-
Professionals/JSUMC/Psychiatry-Residency 
Program Description 
Training Director: Rehan Aziz, MD 

Hennepin Healthcare-Regions Hospital (Minneapolis) 
https://www.hennepinhealthcare.org/medical-education-training/residency-
programs/psychiatry-residency/ 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Zeris Stamatis, MD 

Pine Rest Christian Mental Health Services/Michigan State University Psychiatry 
Residency Program 
Psychiatry Residency & Fellowships - Pine Rest 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Louis Nykamp, MD 

St. Lukes University Health Network – Rural Psychiatry 
https://www.slhn.org/graduate-medical-education/residencies-and-fellowships/rural-
psychiatry-residency 
Training Director: Andrei Vedeniapin, MD 

Temple University 
https://medicine.temple.edu/departments-centers/clinical-departments/psychiatry-and-
behavioral-science/residency-program 
Program Description 
Training Director: Ruby Barghini, MD 

University of California, Riverside 
https://sompsych.ucr.edu/psychiatry-residency-program-overview 
Program Description 
View Video 
Training Director: Peter Ureste, MD 

 
 

 

https://www.hackensackmeridianhealth.org/en/Healthcare-Professionals/JSUMC/Psychiatry-Residency
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